DICKENS COUNTY TAX RATE HEARING NOTICE

A public hearing will be held on August 14, 2020 at 8:45 a.m. in the Multi-
Purpose Room of the Dickens County Annex. The purpose of this hearing is
to receive public comment on the proposed 2020 tax rate.

Following the Public Hearing the Dickens County Commissioner’s Court will

convene the Regular Meeting at 9:00 a.m. to consider the 2020 tax rate for
adoption.



